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From: Van Dusenbery <vdusenbery@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 4:11 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS at University and Snelling

Dear legislators, 
 
As a longtime resident of the Hamline-Midway neighborhood, I write to request that you vote to condemn 
and demolish the vacant CVS store at Snelling & University. 
 
The building has been long abandoned by the owners and is a blight upon the neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Verne A. Dusenbery 
1443 Englewood Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN 55104 
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